People First wants YOU

to Run for an Officer

What to Expect as an Officer:
Secretary and Treasurer is a 2 year commitment.
Vice-President is a 4 year commitment:

» 2 years as Vice, then 2 years as President.

As an Officer you are responsible to attend monthly meetings that are
held the 3rd Wednesday of each month. You will be a co-coordinator for
one of the quarterly large meetings and will be responsible to help at all
large meetings with setup and tear down.
As an Officer you will help make decisions about events, speakers, and
topics to educate your peers.
As an Officer you will help coordinate and attend activities inside and
outside of People First.
You must have reliable transportation to monthly meetings and People
First sponsored events.

How to Run for Election:
Elections will be the week of March 10-14, 2025.
Elections will be held at Brookhill, Kandu, and RMS, or you can email your
votes to Christine Leathem or Katie Cherry.
If you choose to run for an Officer, you will need to make 4 posters to
hang at the different day programs. One could be posted on the PCBDD
website and be emailed out to all advocates that we have emails for, so
people who don’t attend a day program also know you are running and
can cast their vote.
A photo of yourself is recommended to be on the poster.
Poster must be received by Christine or Katie no later than Feb. 19, 2025.

If this sounds like something you would like to be a part of or have
questions about, please let current Officers know.
President: Jim Burkhart 567-376-0129
Vice-President: Ashley Reindel 567-376-7524
Secretary: Seth Johnson 567-204-1078




